
  

  

 

 

 

Minor Bus-stop Improvement Works at the Junction of  

Victoria Road and Sha Wan Drive 
 

 

The bus stop improvement works will be carried out at the junction of Victoria 

Road and Sandy Bay Path to optimize the southbound route on Victoria Road. 

The works are scheduled to take place between June 9, 2025, and July 2, 

2025, during road improvement works [Monday to Friday (except public 

holidays), from 1:00 AM to 5:00 AM]. 

 

Temporary traffic management arrangements have been prepared and 

approved by the Transport Department and the Hong Kong Police Force to 

ensure the safety of road users and minimize traffic impact during the 

construction period. 

 

Appropriate measures will be implemented to reduce potential noise 

disturbances during the works. We apologize for any inconvenience caused 

and appreciate your understanding. 

 

For inquiries, please contact: 

• Ms. Mani WONG Man Ling, Public Relations Officer (Tel: 9136 2767) 

• Mr. LEUNG Tsun Wai, Project Engineer (Tel: 6490 1969) 

 

Attachments:  

Project Contact Information 

Temporary Traffic Control Arrangements 

 
 
 
 
 
 
  



 
 

 

 

Project Contact List 

 

Contractor: Gammon Construction Limited 

Title Name  
Phone 

No. 

Email 

Senior 

Project 

Engineer  

TSUN Wai Leung 
6490 

1969 
TsunWai.Leung@gammonconstruction.com 

Public 

Relations 

Officer 

Mani WONG Man 

Ling 

9136 

2767 
Mani.wong@gammonconstruction.com  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Temporary Traffic Arrangement (TTA)  

 
  



 

 

 

 
Temporary Traffic Arrangement (TTA)  

 
 
 


